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19th September 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We are very fortunate to be able to offer the children outdoor learning days this year. It has 

been proven that children are happier and healthier when they have regular opportunities to 

learn and play outdoors. We are hoping that by making curriculum-linked outdoor learning a 

regular part of our curriculum, it will help to ensure that the children have positive intellectual, 

emotional, and social development whilst building the foundations for a lifelong connection with 

nature and our planet. 

This term the outdoor learning day will take place at The Howard, Elford. Your child will need 

to be dropped off at The Howard between 8.30-9.00am and collected between 2.45-3.30pm. 

If you are able to car share, we would appreciate your support in this matter. If anyone is 

unable to transport their child to the outdoor learning school, please let the office know as 

soon as possible and we will do our best to help. 

 

CLASS Class 1 Class 2 Class 3 Class 4 

DATE 26.10.23 19.10.23 12.10.23 09.11.23 

 

The children will need to come to school dressed in warm clothes that are suitable for ‘messy 

play.’ They will need a warm, waterproof coat and sensible shoes/trainers. (If your child has 

wellies please bring them along in a carrier bag) Please be advised that the children will be 

outside rain or shine. They will also need to bring a packed lunch for the day and their water 

bottle.  
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We are very much looking forward to sharing this new way of learning with the children and 

can’t wait to see their little faces as they experience new opportunities.  

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Ms E Bowring 

Head Teacher 

 


